
Rumney Fire Commissioners 
Meeting Minutes 
October 13, 2021 

 

Commissioners present:  Cam Brown, Chairman, and Jim McCart. 
Chief:  David Coursey 
Secretary: Cathy Hacker 

 

 

 

Meeting opened at 6pm. 

The Minutes of September 13, 2021 were approved and accepted as written. 

Chairman Brown approved, Jim seconded. 

 

Discussion of LRMFA. No new news as of now. 

Eng 3, Eng 2, and Tanker 1 were checked and tested, all passed. Eng 3 needed to be packed for a 

continual leak in pump. Engine 2 needed some electrical work done on the scene lights, and heaters. 

Both are back in working order. Will be getting stickers in the next week. 

Agreed that we needed to send out thank you’s to those that have helped out and donated for the 

Halloween Touch a Truck. 

Warrant articles discussed and agreed upon. 

Discussed Pierce Truck bid. Bid also includes 3 men to go to factory, to see truck. 

Informed Commissioners of Harassment Class on Oct 27. 

It was confirmed again, that the next vote for Fire Chief is October 2022 

Update on the Community Watch request to use the meeting room at the Fire Station.  The community 

watch group have asked to use the FD for a meeting space, for their meetings. Since the group is not 

sanctioned by Neighborhood Watch Inc, we do not endorse it. The Chief agreed, and the Commissioners 

made the decision that it was not in the best interest of the Dept, to allow them use of the meeting 

room, unless the group receives approval from the National Neighborhood Watch. 

The meeting adjourned at 7pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cathy Hacker 


